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From: Blake Boy, Barbara
To: Von Stetina, Deanne
Subject: Fwd: Update - BCLUP Affordable Housing Text Amendment
Date: Thursday, September 15, 2022 6:08:57 PM

From: Stoudenmire, Scott <SStoudenmire@coconutcreek.net> 
Sent: Thursday, September 15, 2022 5:25:47 PM
To: Blake Boy, Barbara <BBLAKEBOY@broward.org> Subject: 
Update - BCLUP Affordable Housing Text Amendment

Good afternoon Barbara,

The City of Coconut Creek is supportive of the Planning Council’s efforts to “close the gap”
related to housing affordability in Broward County.  Recognizing that it is important to have as
many tools in the tool kit to support such efforts, optional policies such as proposed
amendments PCT 22-4 and PCT 22-5 can only help with this initiative. 

Thank you

Scott Stoudenmire, Director
Department of Sustainable Development
City of Coconut Creek
Butterfly Capital of the World ®
4800 West Copans Road
Coconut Creek, FL 33063
954.973.6756
954.956.1424 (fax) 
www.coconutcreek.net

Please consider the environment before printing this email. Thank you.
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